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We would like to share some Social Emotional Learning (SEL) resources that may be helpful to students, parents, and 
families during this time outside of school. For more information about how to talk with your children about COVID-19, Check 
out: https://childmind.org/. We hope this information offers new and familiar ways to relax and have fun too! Remember, 
we are here to help and can be contacted by the emails listed to the right. Stay healthy! ~ From your SEL Team

Concord Elementary School Cass Junior High School
Visit the Virtual Relaxing Room; https://sites.google.com/view/virtualrelaxationroom/home How to study with zero motivation: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=9oWOsocN7qg
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